
 

For immediate release: Dec. 30, 2021 

N.J. Judiciary Releases Covid-19 Vaccine Policy Requirement Statistics 

More than 99 percent of New Jersey Judiciary staff have either been vaccinated 

against Covid-19 or submitted results of weekly Covid tests, administrative director 

Judge Glenn A. Grant announced today. 

As of Dec. 27, 85 percent of Judiciary judges and staff statewide had been fully 

vaccinated, while 14 percent were either partially vaccinated or submitted the 

required testing. The remaining 1 percent have been on leave. 

Employees who are not vaccinated and do not submit proof of testing are required 

to take unpaid leave. The Judiciary announced its policy in August 2021. 
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